Christianson, Eric

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Nelson Donovan [nelson.donovan@gmail.com]
Tuesday, June 14, 2011 11:12 AM
Christianson, Eric

Brocach on Monroe and the ALRC

Sent from my portable intarwebthing IV

>

> Please please please approve the license application for Brocach to move in on Monroe St.
As a property owner (1906 Keyes Ave) less than two blocks from the location I am fully in

support of the pub moving in. This is a must do, no brainer.

> Nelson Donovan
> 1906 Keyes Ave
>

> Sent from my portable intarwebthing IV




